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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

You may have seen in the news that we are expecting warm weather next week. This 

also coincides with our school sporting events. With this in mind, we have made the 

decision that students can wear their PE kit to school on Monday, Tuesday and 

Wednesday next week. If students would prefer to wear their full uniform then that is 

fine. We do expect that if students choose to wear their PE kit, that it follows our PE 

uniform policy. If students do not wear appropriate clothing then there will be a 

consequence. 

 

If your son/daughter is going on the trip to see Matilda (year 7 only) on Wednesday 13th 

July, they must be in full school uniform.  If they are not in school uniform they will not be 

allowed to go. 

 

All students will be required to wear their full school uniform on Thursday and Friday, as 

this will mark the end of the sporting events and warmer weather.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr D Thomas 

Vice Principal 

 


